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INVESTIGATION OF CALLS MADE TO PSEG  
UTILITY CUSTOMERS’ CELLULAR TELEPHONES 

 December 9, 2015.  
 
Tusa P.C. is investigating calls made by Public Service Enterprise Group (PSEG or 
PSE&G) to its current or former utility customers’ cell phones.  We are also investigating 
calls made by debt collectors working for PSEG to customers’ cellular telephones.   
 
Telephone calls or text messages made to consumers’ cellular telephones without their 
consent may violate the federal Telephone Consumer Protection Act (TCPA).  As reported 
in Newsday, Tusa P.C. has filed claims against utility companies for allegedly violating 
consumers’ privacy rights protected by the TCPA.  
 
Under the TPCA, it is unlawful to call a cellular telephone using an automatic telephone 
dialing system or an artificial or pre-recorded voice, unless the consumer has provided 
their prior express consent to do so. 
 
If you have been a victim of these or similar practices by PSEG or any debt collector hired 
by the PSEG during the past four years, please contact us by email at info@tpcnylaw.com, 
through our website www.tpcnylaw.com or by telephone at (631) 407-5100.  
 
Tusa P.C. is boutique law firm representing consumers, borrowers and shareholders in 
class actions.  We have offices in New York City and Long Island, New York.  Please visit 
our website, www.tpcnylaw.com.  
 

 
          
       

 


